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Clergy & Staff 
 

The Rev. Paul A. Rasmus 
Rector 
The Rev. Charles Laskin David 
Assistant 
The Rev. Tony Valovich 
Deacon 
The Rev. Sheila Acevedo 
Deacon 
 
Donna Westbrook 
Parish Secretary 
Dave Eakin 
Administrator 
Billy Hargett 
Organist 
Mark Lynch 
Choir Director 
Lee Powers 
Sexton 
Blake Crane 
Chancellor 
 

The Vestry 
 

Holly Stewart 
Senior Warden 
Steve Ragsdale 
Junior Warden 
Blake Crane 
Karen DeLucas 
Michael Hoagland 
Chuck Jackson 
Treasurer 
Brian McDonnell 
Andrea McNally 
Eric Salomonsson 

FROM THE CHURCH OFFICE 
 

The office is open from 9AM to 1PM Monday through Friday.  The deadline for notes 
and/or announcements for the Sunday Bulletin is Wednesday at noon.  If it is after 
noon, you can leave a message on the church telephone, 582-6609 or leave an e-mail 
at  saepiscopal@aol.com.  The bulletin is printed on Thursday and the wonderful 
“Church Ladies” come in and fold and stuff them on Friday mornings. 
 
Keep in mind that the Prayer request list will begin anew each month.  If you want the 
prayer requests to stay on the list for longer, just indicate that when getting the infor-
mation to the office. 
 
The newsletter deadline for the December newsletter is November 20th.  If you know 
of any events you would like to put in the newsletter or articles of interest, please e-
mail them to the office. 
 
The Altar flower memorial and bequest form is in the Parish Hall.  Suggested donation 
for this is $60.  Thanks to all of you this year for your generosity and dedication for 
sponsoring the altar flowers. 
 
If you would like to have envelopes for your donations, please let the office know.  
Writing your envelope number on your check helps the accuracy of our bookkeeping. 
 

Parish Website: www.standrewslw.net 
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